
 

 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 
 

I am writing to inform you of some important evens coming up for our year 11 students, and how 
we can support your child in making the most of these opportunities.  
 
Year 11 PPEs (Pre-Public Examinations) 
 
These will run from Monday 31st October to Wednesday 9th November.   
It is important for students to recognise the importance of these PPEs as they will serve as a 
benchmark for students’ knowledge and progress across their curriculum. These examinations will 
take place under normal exam conditions, with students being seating in the sports hall (unless 
access arrangements are in place), in order to give the students a true and accurate experience of 
the exam process. We know this can be daunting for students, but familiarity of exam procedures 
is certain to alleviate stress in the next round of PPEs and, therefore, the summer GCSEs, too. 
Alongside this letter you will find the PPE timetable. 
 
Revision 
 
You child has been receiving support and guidance of the revision resources available to them 
through their Form Time Curriculum, so should be familiar with resources such as GCSE Pod, 
Seneca Learning, BBC Bitesize. It is recommended that they create a revision timetable to help 
ensure they can use their time effectively. They have all been provided with a blank copy this 
week.  
Period 6 intervention became an official timetabled slot this academic year, meaning your child is 
having additional access to core subjects – English, Maths, Science – as well as an option.  
Revision guides can be purchased through school. Simply ask your child for an order form from 
our Librarian, Mrs Cartwright.  
 
Sixth Form Open Evening 
 
On Thursday 20h October, we will be hosting our Sixth Form Open Evening. This is an exciting 
opportunity to see what fantastic provision and learning we can offer your child here at Temple 
Moor Sixth Form. Each subject area will have a dedicated space with their specialist teachers on 
hand to provide information and answer any questions there may be about the course on offer.  
Following this, all students will be provided with time during Personal Development lessons to 
complete their applications for their chosen Post-16 destination. It is important that your child 
makes an informed decision and, therefore, should begin their research now. We will also offer all 
of our students’ guidance meetings with our Career Advisor to help them along the way.  
 
If you have any queries, please do not hesitate to get in touch. Thank you for your continued 
support.  
 
Yours sincerely,   
 
Miss French 
frenchr@tmhs.rklt.co.uk  
 



 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
PPE Timetable – 31st Oct – 9th Nov 
 


